
 

 

 
 

Summer Concert and presentation of Music Colours 
Tuesday 5th July* 6.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Tuesday 5th July the Music department will host its final concert of the academic year. Much in the 
same spirit as previous concerts, this will be a short early evening event beginning at 6.30pm in the 
school hall. In addition to a wide range of wonderful music, we will be presenting Music Colours to 
those students who have demonstrated an outstanding participation and commitment to school music 
over recent years.  
 
 
I do hope that you can join us and celebrate the superb music-making and excellent musical 
achievement that forms part of the vibrant life of Ripon Grammar School. As usual, entry is free and 
there will be refreshments available courtesy of the Parents’ Association.  
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Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. E. Seymour 
Director of Music 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

*Please note the change of date from that listed in the school calendar. The date has been 
changed from the 23rd June to avoid a clash with voting in the EU referendum 


